From: APHIS-AnimalCare

Tos Baxter, Robert - MRP-APHIS
Subject: FW: Cancel registration 14-A-0028
Date:

Attachments:

From NI < >

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 9:25 AM

To: APHIS-AnimalCare <AnimalCare@usda.gov>
Cc: Holm, Ann <Ann.Holm@tufts.edu>

Subject: Cancel registration 14-A-0028

| am writing to cancel our Class A registration 14-R-0028. We have transferred operations to CBSET,
which has acquired their own registration for the unit. Please confirm cancellation by return email.
Thank you very much for your help, and let me know if | can provide additional information for you.
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USDA
‘ United States Department of Agriculture

RE: REQUEST FOR CERTIFICATE CANCELLATION
Certificate Number: 14-A-0028

Animal and Plant Cancellation Date: July 26, 2022
Health Inspection

Service

Animal Care July 26, 2022

. Customer ID Number; 628
Fort Collins Office

2150 Centre Avenue

Building B, 3W11 TUFTS UNIVERSITY

Fort Collins, €O 80526 200 WESTBORO ROAD BLDG 17, LABORATORY ANIMAL MEDICINE SERVICE
NORTH GRAFTON, MA 01536

Dear Sir/Madam:

Per your request, your license to conduct activities regulated under the Animal Welfare Act (AWA)
has been terminated, effective the date shown above.

Please be advised that, after the termination becomes effective, you may not engage in any activities
covered by the AWA without first obtaining a new license. Should you desire to obtain a new

license, please contact this office.

Contact this office at 970-494-7478 if you have any questions regarding this letter or the Animal
Welfare Act.

Sincerely,

thetal G4

Elizabeth Goldentyer, D.V.M.
Deputy Administrator
USDA, APHIS, Animal Care

cc:

PAULA GLADUE

An Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer
22-04823_000069



